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BSNLEU/ 543 (CL) 24.07.2019

To,

Shri P.K. Purwar,

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001
Sir,

Sub: - Non-payment of wages to the contract workers for the past six months — req.

Ref: - (i) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/543(CL) dated 08.05.2019.
(ii) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/543(CL) dated 01.07.2019.

With reference to the letters cited above, we wish to bring the following to your kind notice.

You are well aware that, the contract workers in BSNL are not being paid wages for the past six months.
Vide our letters cited under reference, we have already drawn your kind attention to this fact. In our
letter cited under reference (ii) above, we have also brought to your kind notice that 5 contract workers
had already committed suicide, due to the non-payment wages for the past so many months.

We agree that, BSNL is undergoing a severe financial crisis, due to which the Company is not even able to
pay the electricity bills. At the same time, the sufferings being undergone by the families of the contract
workers, due to the non-payment of wages for the past six months, may also kindly be taken into
consideration. It is not an exaggeration to say that the families of the contract workers are in starvation.
Under these circumstances, we once again earnestly request you to kindly look into the matter and to do
the needful so that, funds are released immediately, for the payment of wage arrears of the contract
workers.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

[P. Abhimanyul]

General Secretary



